January 26, 2011

Robert McIntyre, Chair Planning Commission Old Saybrook Town Hall 302 Main Street Old Saybrook, CT 06475

RE: The Preserve

Dear Mr. McIntyre and Members of the Planning Commission:

I would like to submit the three (3) enclosed documents into the record. I am hoping to refer to these documents during the public hearing on 2/2/2011 as they contain information that is pertinent to the current modification application. Thank you for your hard work and long hours.

Sincerely,

Chris Cryder

70 Chalker Beach Road

Chio Cuple

Old Saybrook